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From: "Gillian Ghanekar" <GWGhanekar@jbbrown.com>
To: <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: "Vin Veroneau" <veroneau@jbbrown.com>
Date: 6/29/2015 4:57 PM
Subject: 22 Free Street - previous building permit
Attachments: 150629 22 Free Previous Permit App.pdf

Hi Anne,

 

Attached is the last building permit for this space that Vin could find if
you want to take a look at it - might save you some digging work.

 

Vin also wanted me to clarify that only the front 2/3 of the space at 22
Free is being converted to personal services (hair salon), the back space
will remain office space. While the next door retailers will have access to
it, they intend to use the space as their offices and not retail. Let me
know if you have any questions, and I'll get those revised drawings over to
you as soon as possible.

 

Thanks,

 

Gillian Ghanekar

Assistant Property Manager

 

JB Brown & Sons

36 Danforth Street

Portland, ME  04101

O: 207.774.5908  D: 207.200.2190  F: 207.774.0898

 


